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Special Update 

 
As Hurricane Irma continues to develop and moves closer to the state of Florida, here are a few items you 

should be aware of: 

 

1. BE PREPARED!  

Hurricane preparedness is drilled into our physique on June 1st of each year, and is regularly repeated 

until we reach the end of our storm season.  If you have not already done so, make certain your 

potable water and food resources are well stocked in your intended place of safety.  Should you need 

to obtain a list of items you need to have, visit: www.READY.gov.  

 

2. BE INFORMED! 

Stay tuned to local news outlets via television, computer or radio for the latest updates on the path of 

the storm and continuing changing conditions. 

 

3. MASTER ASSOCIATION OFFICE  

Should there be a reason for the office to be closed during normal operating hours, we will post the 

information on our website (www.PalmerRanch.net), Facebook page as well as on our telephone 

recording (941-922-3866).   

 

The management staff will be monitoring the weather forecast regularly.  We wish you all the very best and, 

please, STAY SAFE!! 

 

 

News You Can Use 

 
PATRIOT DAY- SEPTEMBER 11 

 

Monday, September 11, 2017 will mark the 16th anniversary of the terrorist attacks 

in New York, Pennsylvania and Washington DC. It is a solemn occasion, and a 

chance to honor those who died and the heroes that emerged that day. It is customary 

to observe a moment of silence beginning at 8:46am marking the time the first plane 

struck the North Tower of the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001. 

 

 

Out of an abundance of caution and safety concerns, small US flags are not being placed and large flags will be 

taken down at the Palmer Ranch entries, due to impending storm.  
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